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Paul Green Foundation Storage Closet Holdings 
 

 Located in the former Chapel Hill Museum at 523 E. Franklin St.  
 

Many artifacts accumulated during Paul Green’s long lifetime – 

 – copies of the books he wrote, unpublished manuscripts of stories and plays, reference books, numerous 
photographs from his personal and writing life including pictures of the construction of his 17 outdoor 
drama amphitheatres. Countless awards: Honorary Doctorate hoods and certificates from nine 
universities are in the Closet along with awards for Pulitzer Prize, Belasco Cup, Guggenheim Fellowships, 
Fellow of the American Letters of the Library of Congress, Freedom Foundation Medals, National Honorary 
Theatre Fraternity, North Carolina Award for Literature, UNC Distinguished Alumnus, Dramatist Laureate 
of North Carolina, Albert Schweitzer Medal for Artistry, Paul Green Theatre dedication, Broadway Theatre 
Hall of Fame, North Carolina Literary Hall of Fame Hall…and many more.   

 

Since 1982, with the establishment of the Paul Green Foundation, additional materials have accumulated 
from the work of the Foundation and we realized it was time to move select 
document files to a more secure location and to a place where researchers 
could make use of them.  The UNC Southern Historical Collection – 
where the Paul Green Papers are in repository – was just the place!  
 

Here are our three UNC-Chapel Hill 
Library Science Interns making a Paul 
Green Foundation display and here they 
are squeezed into The Closet organizing 
the materials so the Paul Green holdings 
they can be computer-archived!    
 
Alex Mitchell – Boerne, TX   
Haley Walton – Buffalo, NY   
Cale McCammon – Bridgeport, WV 
                                                                           

 
 

Here are Cale, Haley and Alex loading the many boxes of Paul Green materials to go to their new home. 
Acting curator, Jay Gaidmore and his assistant Biff Hollingsworth brought a truck to pick them up.  Thanks! 
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